
 
 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL           ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA 
                        

         Date: 23-09-2021 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PARENTS OF 
CLASSES X and XII 

 

Dear Parents (Class X and XII), 
 

You are reminded to submit the CBSE registration form 
in the school office on or before September 25, 2021 
between 8.30 am and 1.30 pm else your wards Boards 
registration will not be completed. 

 

This is IMPORTANT and MANDATORY. 

 

 

Fr. Sangeeth Raj, SJ 

Principal, 

St. Xavier’s, Nevta 


